6/23/22

Stefano and Whitney Viglietti

Maltscoop Corp }d.b.a. The Duke of Devon

739 Riverfront Drive

Sheboygan, WI. 53081

Melissa Fassbender, Sheboygan City Council/ Licensing Clerk
828 Cénter Ave.', Suite 103

Sheboygan, WI. 53081

Dear Melissa,

We would like to request an extension to the liquor license held by
The Duke of Devon. Due to the labor shortage and current economic
situation, The Duke of Devon has been closed since mid-November,
2021. We are currently struggling to staff our other restaurants and
our recently opened Slo Food Market while trying to predict this
year’s customers and staffing needs.

Our plan is to reopen The Duke of Devon with a simple yet unique
menu complemented by & tap room featuring McFleshman’s Brewing
Company’s beers and other local brews. Our signature Stefano’s
Slow Food Ale, made in collaboration with McFleshman’s Co, is a
popular sell at the market and available on tap at the restaurants.

Our renovation plans include painting the outside of the building and
restoring/expanding the deck. The deck would wrap around the south
side of the building, in addition to gaining another entrance and
having rope lighting mourited for aesthetic value.

Considering we presently have numerous requests for special group
events, we plan to book events at The Duke of Devon as well. It



would be great to open by September so we could take advantage of
the Oktoberfest season, but we want to allow time for everything to
reach our standard of operation. Seeing how long it took for
construction to be completed with labor and material shortages, we

- would like to play it safe and extend the license to November 15,

2022.

If there are any questions or additional material required, please let us
know and we will be happy to provide it. We appreciate your
consideration in this matter.

Sincerely,

Stefhno and Whitney Viglietti
Owners
The Duke of Devon




